
Student Reporting at Heritage Woods 

Semester One 

October 5-6th- Interim Reporting: Teachers will be contacting the parents of students who are 
not meeting or minimally meeting expectations in their courses via email and/or phone.   
All parents are encouraged to connect with teachers at any point during the semester via email 
(first initial and last name@sd43.bc.ca * all email addresses are listed on the school website). 
You can also leave a message for a teacher to call you back at the office. (604) 461-8679 
 
October 12th- Parent/Teacher/Student Interviews from 2-6pm in our Grand Hall.  This is an 
opportunity for all parents to receive an update on their child’s progress.  We are encouraging 
our students to join their parents on this night as it is an excellent learning opportunity for them 
to receive feedback and in turn ask their teachers questions about their progress.    
 
November 9th- First Formal Report Cards are issued to students in their Advisory.  Please contact 
the office if you do not receive the report card. 
 
February 2nd- Final Report Cards for Semester 1 are issued to students in their Advisory.  Please 
contact the office if you do not receive the report card.  

 
Semester Two 
 

March 6-7th- Interim Reporting: Teachers will be contacting the parents of students who are not 
meeting or minimally meeting expectations in their courses via email and/or phone.   
All parents are encouraged to connect with teachers at any point during the semester via email 
(first initial and last name@sd43.bc.ca * all email addresses are listed on the school website). 
You can also leave a message for a teacher to call you back at the office. (604) 461-8679 
 
March 15th- Parent/Teacher/Student Interviews from 2-6pm in our Grand Hall.  This is an 
opportunity for all parents to receive an update on their child’s progress.  We are encouraging 
our students to join their parents on this night as it is an excellent learning opportunity for them 
to receive feedback and in turn ask their teachers questions about their progress.    
 
  April 19th- First Formal Report Cards are issued to students in their Advisory.  Please contact the 
office if you do not receive the report card. * Honour Roll, Honours with Distinction and Super G 
are calculated at this time. 
 
June 28th- Final Report Cards for Semester 2 are issued to students in their Advisory.  Please 
contact the office if you do not receive the report card.  
 


